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                                                         EOL Notice 
 
To Whom it may concern: 
 
Due to advances in technology, improved materials and maintaining our  
competitive edge in various industries, Delta periodically conducts 
engineering reviews to determine which products best fit the criteria for a 
redesign.  
 
Please refer to Table #1 below for the fan models scheduled for EOL. 
 
For any new design opportunities and for future purchases made after the 
last-time-buy date you are reqursted to consider the “replacement part”.    
 
Please list in detail (date code, part #s, and quantity) all inventory in any 
condition including; value-added or broken box quantities, identified in 
Table #1 and remit to Delta Products Corp for an RMA # authorizing a 
return for credit and shipping instructions.  
 
We apologize for any inconvienece this EOL announcement has caused. 
We will process the return of affected product for credit in an expedious 
manner.  
 
 
Sincerely 
Alex Lee 
Sr. Director 
Sales and Marketing 
Fan & Thermal Business Group 



	
# Delta Part#  Effective Date  Last Time Buy Date  Last Time Ship Date  Replacement Part Number 

1 QFR0812DE‐F00  10/1/2016  10/31/2016  12/31/2016  QFR0812UHEYDW 

2 PFB0824DHE‐DT49  10/1/2016  10/31/2016  12/31/2016  PFB0824DHEYDG 

3 TCA1748AT‐EP  10/1/2016  ‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐  ‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐  TCA1748ATXHD 

4 FFC0948B‐EP  10/1/2016  ‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐  ‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐  FFC0948BY7T 

Note:	Any	product	that	is	going	EOL	and	product	purchased	under	Last‐Time‐Buy	option,	will	be	consider	NCNR.		 
 


